
 
 

For more information please contact:  
Lisa Darling at South Metro Water Supply Authority (720-216-5158) or  

Jim Hall at Northern Colorado Water Conservancy District (800-369-7246) 
 

 

SOUTH PLATTE RIVER BASIN  

WATER DEVELOPMENT CONCEPT WORKSHOPS 
 
WHO: Water providers and stakeholders in the South Platte River basin interested in a 

regional water management and storage project. 

WHAT: Workshops detailing various project concepts to develop renewable, in-basin water 
supplies for municipal, agricultural, environmental, and recreational purposes. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHEN & WHERE: 

May 10 
1:30 PM – 3:30 PM 
State of Colorado 

Centennial Building, Room 318 
1313 Sherman Street, Denver 

May 15 
3:00 PM – 5:30 PM 

Northern Colorado Water  
Conservancy District 

220 Water Avenue, Berthoud 
 

WHY: As outlined in the South Platte/Metro Basin Implementation Plan, regional 
cooperative, multi-purposed projects will need to be developed to help reduce the 
gap between existing water supplies and future water demands even after 
currently planned projects have been constructed.  
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